CRAG

EXEAl NORTHARST

TO: Peter Brixius, City Manager
City Council
FROM: Shane Baker, R&B Director
ce Carl Ray Water/Wastewater Director
DATE: April 17, 2024

SUBJECT: 2024 Asphalt Overlays

We opened bids for City’s 2024 Overlays on April 16th. The streets scheduled for this
year are 9t Street, Pershing to Finley Lane and Stout Street 8 to 9th Street. The budget
for 2024 Overlays is $330,000.00, with the Road and Bridge Departments part being
$250,000.00 and Water Departments part being $80,000.00.

We received one bid package back from United Companies for $314,491.40

Item | Description of Estimated Quantities | QTY | Unit | Unit Cost | Total Cost
1. Overlay 2” Asphalt 1,331 | Tons | $182.00 $242,242.00
2 Manhole Adjustment 8 Ea. | $255.00 $2,040.00
3 Valve Box Adjustment 3 Ea. $135.00 $405.00
4. Oil (S5-1) Tack 2,958 | Gal $6.00 $17,748.00
B Full Width Milling 11,831 | 5.X. $4.40 $52,056.40
Total Bid $314,491.40

With the bid coming in at $314,491.40 Road and Bridges part would be $240,078.40,
leaving us $9,921.60 under budget and the Water Departments part would be $74,413.00
leaving them $5,587.00 under budget.

We would like to recommend the 2024 Overlays be awarded to United Companies for
$314,078.40, they have met all bid specifications and are the low bid.

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me 824-4463.




